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The NSW Government has committed funding for a project to install walls in open classrooms at 
Picton High School. This upgrade will provide enclosed learning spaces, ensuring that students and 
teachers have suitable environments for teaching and learning. 
 

Construction works commencing 

Construction works to enclose the first set of open classrooms are scheduled to start on Monday 9 
December 2024 and will continue throughout the school holidays. These Stage 1 works are 
expected to be completed in time for the start of Term 1 2025. 

The works will include: 

• removing sections of 3 classrooms  

• installing new wall framing and lining 

• modifications to the air conditioning systems and upgrades to power and data services. 

Temporary fencing will be installed to secure the work area. Construction vehicles will access the 
site via Argyle Street, Picton, and traffic control measures will be implemented as required to 
ensure safety and minimise disruption. 
 

Working hours   

All works will take place between 7 am and 5 pm, Monday to Saturday. No work will take place on 
Sundays or public holidays.  
 

School Infrastructure closure 

School Infrastructure will be closed from 5 pm Friday 20 December 2024 to 9 am Monday 6 January 
2025, inclusive. During this time, if there is an urgent issue, please contact the site manager listed 
on the construction site entry. In an emergency, please call triple zero (000). 

More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/PictonHS or by 
scanning the QR code. 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
during business hours using the contact information below. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver these important works for Picton High School. 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
https://edu.nsw.link/PictonHS

	Construction works commencing
	More information

